From: Neil Harris

To: <u>Community Support and Services Committee</u>

Subject: Apposition to proposed extension of emergency Covid-19 powers.

Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 9:26:10 AM

Dear Queensland Parliament,

I am vehemently opposed to any extension of powers by the current premier of Queensland. The true numbers taken from the Department of Statistics have debunked the misinformation broadcasted via the media by our Premier as a fabrication.

There is clearly no justification to further suppress the rights of the Queensland people. Independent reports and research have clearly shown that all the initiatives demanded of the Queensland people have been totally ineffective and the true seriousness of the alleged Covid Virus have been great exaggerated.

I therefore submit this email to vote a clear and resounding NO to any further extension of these draconian emergency powers.

I speak for many many Queenslanders when I say :"WE DO NOT COMPLY" Your Sincerely,

Neil Harris